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Labastida, Jacquelyn

From: Soriano, Christian
Sent: Monday, December 23, 2024 2:02 PM
Subject: BHS Incident Reporting Memo
Attachments: 2024-12-23-BHS Info Notice-Critical Incident and Non-Critical Incident Reporting.pdf

Sent on behalf of Jill Michalski, LCSW, Behavioral Health Program Coordinator, MH Quality Assurance Unit 
and Noelle Vitor, LCSW, Behavioral Health Program Coordinator, SUD Quality Assurance Unit 
 
Dear BHS Providers (bcc’d):   
 
Please see attached BHS Memo regarding important changes to the Incident Reporting processes taking eƯect 
January 1, 2025. If you have any questions, please contact QIMatters.HHSA@sdcounty.ca.gov. 
 
 
 
Jill Michalski, LCSW, Behavioral Health Program Coordinator (she/her/hers) 
HPO – Quality Assurance Unit (QA), MH 
Behavioral Health Services 
County of San Diego Health and Human Services Agency 
Cell: 619-206-0320 
Please note: Remote work schedule Mon-Thurs  7:00am – 4:30pm,  alt Fridays 7:30am – 4:00pm 

 
CONFIDENTIALITY NOTICE: This e-mail message, including any attachments, is for the sole use of the intended recipient(s) and may contain 
information protected from disclosure by applicable laws and regulations. If you are not an intended recipient, you may not review, use, 
copy, disclose or distribute this message or any of the information contained in this message to anyone. If you are not the intended recipient, 
please contact the sender by reply e-mail and destroy all copies of this message and any attachments. Unintended transmission shall not 
constitute waiver of any applicable legal protection aƯorded to this e-mail and any attached documents.  
 


